
Maricopa County Sheriff's Office ~joeArpaio 

Sheriff 

Ph: 602-876-1801 
Fax: 602-251-3877 

100 West Washington, Suite 1900 Switchboard: 602~876-1 000 
Phoenix, AZ 85003 www.mcso.org 

March 28,2012 

Lawrence G. Romo, Director 
U.S. Selective Service System
 
1515 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 600
 
Arlington, VA 22209-2425
 

Dear Director Romo: 

My office has received your letter of March 22, 2012, authored by Richard S. Flahavan,
 
your Associate Director of Public and Intergovernmental Affairs.
 

Please allow me to clarify my original request, sent March 19, which asks for a simple
 
response from you.
 

If your office has the original, authentic Selective Service registration fonn for Barack 
Obama from July 29, 1980, please indicate whether or not you have possession of this 
document. 

If the document is in your possession, please make it available for inspection by my
 
Sheriff's Office investigators. We will travel to your facility to analyze it.
 

Given the clarity and brevity of these requests, we would appreciate your direct response 
within ten business days of your receipt of this letter, since we are continuing our 
investigation. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph M. Arpaio 
Sheriff 
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